From: ron arthun

To: Bird, Rob
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Bina Peters Associate Water Judge
Date: Wednesday, January 8, 2025 8:03:54 AM

I would highly recommend Bina Peters for Associate Water Judge.

Bina waded through some of the issues in regards to our watershed and actually understood
them. Bina took time questioning the participants, but I think Bina had a better grasp of the
problems than most people did.

Bina leaned towards common sense solutions. Sometimes complicated solutions seem
applicable, but they would never get done in the real world.

Again, I would highly recommend Bina Peters for Associate Water Judge!
Sincerely,

Ron Arthun
Rancher in Upper Shields River Watershed
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